
CoroUniting mainly music 
415 Main Road, Coromandel Valley 

9.30-11.00am Mondays during 
school term (from 21 October) 

Light Party Carnival - see insert 

 

Enjoy a special mainly music Christmas session to 
help get your family ready for this wonderful time 
of year when we celebrate Jesus’ birth. 

We’re ending the year with a Favourites session interspersed with 
some Christmas songs. Vote for your favourites on our FB page. 

Note this will be the last session for the year. 

Team & Helpers thank you morning tea 

See inside for details. 

 

mainly music is held from 9.30-11.00am every Monday during 
school term except for week 1 and public holidays. 

mainly music is a fun, interactive music and movement group for 
parents/carers to enjoy together with their young child(ren). 

The informal and relaxed session begins with thirty minutes of 
music and movement, followed by a healthy snack for the kids and 
a time of free play and/or themed craft activity while the adults 
catch up over a cuppa and some delicious morning tea. 

The aim of mainly music is to introduce children to music, creativity 
and more, plus give families a chance to think about the God-part 
of life. Children enjoy time with their parent/carer and develop 
gross and fine motor skills, language, imagination, maths and pre-
reading skills.  

Please make contact with any queries, comments or suggestions. 

 David Buxton (pastor) 8270 1800 0438 500 375 
   families@corouniting.org 

 Church Office (admin) 8270 1800 office@corouniting.org 

Anyone wearing a blue mainly music t-shirt, and/or a blue nametag 
on an orange lanyard is a member of our team. 

Our team members have valid Working with Children Checks and 
most are volunteers from CoroUniting church - we couldn’t do this 
without them! 



A huge (belated) thank you to Kelsey for her involvement as 
part of the mainly music leadership team. As we indicated 
earlier in the year, Kelsey and her family have moved up to 
Charleston and are connecting with a church that is local 
to where the family now lives. Kelsey has been an 
instrumental part of the team for many years and we thank 
her for the way in which she served us all so willingly. 

With Kelsey’s departure a space has opened up and we are 
thrilled to welcome Delwyn Bennett on to team. Delwyn is 
married to Andrew and they have one son, Rowan. 
Welcome Delwyn! 

We have several resources for 
borrowing - including some that help 
families deal with grief and trauma in 
its various forms. 

Contact any of the team if you would 
like to chat further about this or you’d 
like to borrow some of this material. 

We are also continually updating our 
library (in The Retreat  off the main 
foyer before you get to the toilets) 
and these books/DVDs are also 
available for borrowing at any time 
(chat with David if you need any help). 

Just a reminder that we now have 
a card reader and linked iPad and 
can offer mainly music payments 
by device or card (contactless or 
swipe). You can pay for the term or 
just for a single session. We can 
then email or text you a receipt. 

 

The Marriage Course is a series of seven sessions, designed to help 
couples invest in their relationship and build a strong marriage. The 
course will help you to: 

– Understand each other’s needs 

– Communicate more effectively 

– Grow closer by learning methods to resolve conflict 

– Recover from the ways you may have hurt each other 

– Recognise how your upbringing affects your relationship 

– Improve relationships with parents and in-laws 

– Develop greater sexual intimacy 

– Discover each other’s "love language" and much, much more.... 

David & Kate run this course regularly. We strongly recommend it 
for all couples - see David for more info about the next course. 

The good news of Christmas is that in Jesus, God 
embraced humanity. He stepped into our shoes, 
experienced human life and then in his death paid 
for our sin so that we can know God. We are 
known and loved by a God who cares deeply for us. 

You’re welcome to join us at one of our Christmas services: 

     Sun 22 Dec - 10am All Age Christmas Worship Service 

     Christmas Eve - Tue 24 Dec - 11pm Candlelight Service 

     Christmas Day - Wed 25 Dec - 9am Christmas Worship (all ages) 



A huge (belated) thank you to Kelsey for her involvement as 
part of the mainly music leadership team. As we indicated 
earlier in the year, Kelsey and her family have moved up to 
Charleston and are connecting with a church that is local 
to where the family now lives. Kelsey has been an 
instrumental part of the team for many years and we thank 
her for the way in which she served us all so willingly. 

With Kelsey’s departure a space has opened up and we are 
thrilled to welcome Delwyn Bennett on to team. Delwyn is 
married to Andrew and they have one son, Rowan. 
Welcome Delwyn! 

We have several resources for 
borrowing - including some that help 
families deal with grief and trauma in 
its various forms. 

Contact any of the team if you would 
like to chat further about this or you’d 
like to borrow some of this material. 

We are also continually updating our 
library (in The Retreat  off the main 
foyer before you get to the toilets) 
and these books/DVDs are also 
available for borrowing at any time 
(chat with David if you need any help). 

Just a reminder that we now have 
a card reader and linked iPad and 
can offer mainly music payments 
by device or card (contactless or 
swipe). You can pay for the term or 
just for a single session. We can 
then email or text you a receipt. 

 

The Marriage Course is a series of seven sessions, designed to help 
couples invest in their relationship and build a strong marriage. The 
course will help you to: 

– Understand each other’s needs 

– Communicate more effectively 

– Grow closer by learning methods to resolve conflict 

– Recover from the ways you may have hurt each other 

– Recognise how your upbringing affects your relationship 

– Improve relationships with parents and in-laws 

– Develop greater sexual intimacy 

– Discover each other’s "love language" and much, much more.... 

David & Kate run this course regularly. We strongly recommend it 
for all couples - see David for more info about the next course. 

The good news of Christmas is that in Jesus, God 
embraced humanity. He stepped into our shoes, 
experienced human life and then in his death paid 
for our sin so that we can know God. We are 
known and loved by a God who cares deeply for us. 

You’re welcome to join us at one of our Christmas services: 

     Sun 22 Dec - 10am All Age Christmas Worship Service 

     Christmas Eve - Tue 24 Dec - 11pm Candlelight Service 

     Christmas Day - Wed 25 Dec - 9am Christmas Worship (all ages) 



CoroUniting mainly music 
415 Main Road, Coromandel Valley 

9.30-11.00am Mondays during 
school term (from 21 October) 

Light Party Carnival - see insert 

 

Enjoy a special mainly music Christmas session to 
help get your family ready for this wonderful time 
of year when we celebrate Jesus’ birth. 

We’re ending the year with a Favourites session interspersed with 
some Christmas songs. Vote for your favourites on our FB page. 

Note this will be the last session for the year. 

Team & Helpers thank you morning tea 

See inside for details. 

 

mainly music is held from 9.30-11.00am every Monday during 
school term except for week 1 and public holidays. 

mainly music is a fun, interactive music and movement group for 
parents/carers to enjoy together with their young child(ren). 

The informal and relaxed session begins with thirty minutes of 
music and movement, followed by a healthy snack for the kids and 
a time of free play and/or themed craft activity while the adults 
catch up over a cuppa and some delicious morning tea. 

The aim of mainly music is to introduce children to music, creativity 
and more, plus give families a chance to think about the God-part 
of life. Children enjoy time with their parent/carer and develop 
gross and fine motor skills, language, imagination, maths and pre-
reading skills.  

Please make contact with any queries, comments or suggestions. 

 David Buxton (pastor) 8270 1800 0438 500 375 
   families@corouniting.org 

 Church Office (admin) 8270 1800 office@corouniting.org 

Anyone wearing a blue mainly music t-shirt, and/or a blue nametag 
on an orange lanyard is a member of our team. 

Our team members have valid Working with Children Checks and 
most are volunteers from CoroUniting church - we couldn’t do this 
without them! 


